
 

  March, 2022 
 
Dear Pastor and Friends  

 

“It is of the LORD'S mercies that we are not 
consumed, because his compassions fail not.” 

Lamentations 3:22  
 
   
 I will always thank God for His Mercies. We were able to 
finish one more year counting His blessings and start 
another one with ever more blessings. 
 In this letter I will mention many things to be thankful 
FOR and many to pray FOR. 
 
 I Thank God for the opportunity we had to hold our 
conference for families in the ministry after postponing for a 
year due to the pandemic.    

 
At our last meeting (2019) we had an attendance  

of 37 families but, this past November, it was a great blessing 
to be able to receive 70 families. 
 They all enjoyed this meeting since it is all focus on 
them as a family and this is worth it so, that in one way or 
another, the Gospel continues to spread. 

 
I also Thank God for Aaron and his family, as I 

mentioned in the previous letter, they were sent out 
to start a new church in a town  north of Hermosillo, 
they have been doing well. 
 



  
 

 
  
 Pray for my dear former Pastor, Lou Jurva, by the time you receive this letter 
(March 4) he will have gone through a heart Bi Pass surgery. 
 

Pray for our next Missions Conference (March 12 
and 13). My Pastor from my sending church, Pastor 
Williams, will be preaching for us. 

Our main goal is to learn more how to keep GOING 
and how to keep GIVING and PRAYING. 

 
 There is still much to do, and I keep learning from 

my last trip to the States where I was able to see the love 
you have for missionaries and for those who are sent out to preach the Good News 
of Salvation. 
 
 Pray for one of our missionaries, Moises Alvarez (he and his family are in the 
first photo). They have been in the field with an Indian tribe for over 25 years, today 
he has been going through spiritual warfare. I know that are Lord can give him 
victory to keep serving God faithfully as he has been doing. 
  
 Pray for another of our missionaries, Manuel Robles in Panama. After 6 years 
of hard work there, God has given them results by planting a church. He is back in 
Mexico for 6 months to raise some funds to buy a property to build their facilities.  
($50.000) 
  
I will say it again, I am so grateful to all of our faithful friends, for your continue 
prayers and your financial support. 

In Christ with Love 
 

John D. Perez and Family (johndpg@gmail.com) 
 
 

Sending & Supporting Church     Pastor Keith Williams 
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(www.sheridanrbc.com)                                         (sheridanrbc@yahoo.com) 
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